
 

         MEDFIELD   SCHOOL   COMMITTEE   
POLICY   SUBCOMMITTEE  

Zoom   Remote   Meeting  
May   21,   2020  

 
     

PRESENT: Timothy   Knight   -   Recording   Secretary,   Policy   Subcommittee   Member  
Meghan   Glenn   -   Financial   Secretary   ,Policy   Subcommittee   Member  
 

ALSO   PRESENT: Mary   Bruhl,   Director   of   Student   Services  
 

The   meeting   was   called   to   order   at   11:00   am.  

The   Policy   Subcommittee   reviewed   the   overall   process   and   need   for   Educational   Stability   Policy  
changes   and   reviewed   relevant   changes   to   the   policies   and   discussed   the   potential   impact.   

The   subcommittee   also   discussed   the   following   next   steps:  

● review   language   in   policies   to   confirm   if   there   are   any   issues  
● set   a   follow-up   meeting   date   for   June   4,   2020  
● the   goal   is   to   have   the   policies   ready   for   a   first   reading   at   the   June   18,   2020   School  

Committee   Meeting  

A   Roll   Call   Vote   was   taken   to   adjourn   the   meeting   
➢ Timothy   Knight-yes  
➢ Meghan   Glenn-yes  

The   vote   was   unanimous.  
 
The   meeting   was   adjourned   at   11:30   pm.  

 
Approved   by   School   Committee:    June   22,   2020  


